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March 17, 2022 
 
Angela DeGroot, Senior Research Scientist 
The CNA Corporation 
3003 Washington Blvd 
Arlington, VA  22201 
 
RE:  Professional Services Agreement between Snohomish County and The CNA Corporation 
 
Dear Angela, 
 
Snohomish County gives notice that it hereby exercises the option to extend the term of the Agreement for 12 
months to March 31, 2023 pursuant to Section 2, Term of Agreement, Time of Performance of the Agreement. 
The agreed upon scope of work does not change. 
 
If you need more information or would like to discuss this matter further, please contact Dara Salmon at 425-
388-5071 or at dara.salmon@snoco.org . 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Lacey Harper, Executive Director 
Lacey.harper@snoco.org  
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